

Morecambe Bay Academy Dallam Avenue Morecambe Lancashire, LA4 5BG

01524 410207 morecambebayacademy.co.uk info@morecambebayacademy.co.uk

2nd February 2023

Communication with parents

Dear parents and carers,

We want you to know that we take your feedback and views extremely seriously. Thank you for completing our recent EDURIO parent survey. Please be assured your answers are completely anonymous and your views will be considered carefully to help us to continue to support your children in school.

In addition, we are setting up a Parent Forum with representatives from each year group. If you would like to be involved, please email your nomination to Catherine Marney on cmarney@morecambebayacademy.co.uk by Wednesday 8th February. Please state your name, your child's name and year group, and also why you would like to be involved. We will be inviting two people per year group to ensure there is representation from across the school. The first meeting of the Parent Forum will be on Tuesday 7th March at 6pm. Further details of the venue and arrival instructions will be sent to the members in due course.

I look forward to continuing to work with you and thank you for all your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr G Gomersall Principal

